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James Aronson, editor 

Russ Nixon, general manager 

   

Attention: Publicity Director 

 

   

Dear Sir: 

      

   

Enclosed are two (2) copies of a recent review 
which appeared in the NATIONAL GUARDIAN, for your pub-
licity use. 

Thank you for your cooperation in preparing this 
review. 

   

    

Yours sincerely, 

    

    

Patricia Brooks 
Cultural Affairs 
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